Czech Gas Association response to the Consultation on the establishment of the annual priority lists for the development of network codes and guidelines for 2016 and beyond
· We support the key areas on the annual priority lists for 2016 for the development of harmonised gas rules as indicated by the Commission in the Public Consultation Paper. It is of an utmost priority to finalise ongoing work on rules regarding harmonised transmission tariff structures, in particular to adopt a workable model enhancing transparency in this regard.

· [bookmark: _GoBack]The immediate priority should be also given to the proper implementation of already adopted network codes, in particular CAM and CMP Network Codes. Especially present obstacles in capacity markets should be tackled by “smart” implementation or amendment of existing Network Codes, if necessary.

· The next steps should be to develop rules on operational procedures in an emergency within the context of revision of the Regulation (EU) No. 994/2010.
